
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Burglaries 

24th District (Rogers Park) 
 

About the Crime: 
Burglaries have occurred in the 024th District where an offender(s) entered a 
residence by punching out the rear door window, prying at the door lock and then 
kicking in the door. In another burglary, an offender(s) pried open the rear door of a 
residence being rehabbed and punched out the lock. 
 

• 1400 block of W. Jonquil Terrace on March 2, 2015 at 7:30 p.m. 
 

• 1600 block of W. Juneway Terrace between March 2, 2015, 10:00 p.m. 
and March 3, 2015, 4:00 p.m. 
 

 
About the Offender(s): 

Unknown offender(s) 
 
 

What you can do:  

• Be aware of the situation and alert neighbors in the area about these crimes. 

• Report any suspicious people or activity in the area. 

• Pay special attention to any subjects loitering in the area. 

• Install a burglar alarm and camera security system. 
 

 
If you have any information contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 

 

Pattern P15-N-074(CA) 

RD#s HY169680, HY170589 
 

Alert # P15-N-074CA 
March 12, 2015 


